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Department of Planning and Environment
Lawren.drummond@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Lawren

Notification of Modification Request - 21 Honeysuckle Drive, Newcastle (SSD 8019 MOD 1)

| refer to your email of the 6 December 2018 in which you asked the Office of Environment and
Heritage to review and comment on the proposed modifications to the conditions of consent for
21 Honeysuckle Drive (SSD8019).

OEH has reviewed the proposed modifications for flooding and flood risk and notes that the
proponent is seeking Amendment to Conditions B23 and B24 by reducing the probable maximum
flood planning level from RL3.65m to RL3.40m to reflect the revised levels from the Honeysuckle
Redevelopment Area Flood Study, (BMT, 2018). OEH has reviewed the study and is satisfied with
the proposed modification conditions for flood management.

If you require any further information regarding this matter, please contact Steve Crick, Senior Team
Leader, Water Floodplains & Coast, on 4927 3246 or via email at rog.hcc@environment.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Yroon M@gj 309
SHARON MOLLOY

Director Hunter Central Coast Branch
Conservation and Regional Delivery Division
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